
 

 

Statement from WD-40 Company in Response to WD-40® Multi-Use Product Ban 

 

The following statement may be attributed to a spokesperson for WD-40 Company: 

It has recently come to our attention that false information is circulating online that WD-40® 
Brand products are being banned in Canada. This is not a true statement. Although there are 
currently regulatory changes taking place in Canada, we have been aware of these regulatory 

changes and have been preparing for them for some time. 

All WD-40 Company products including WD-40® Multi-Use Product, WD-40 Specialist®, and 3-
IN-ONE® brands will be compliant with the new regulations as of January 1, 2024. Our products 
will remain on Canadian store shelves and continue to solve problems in workshops, factories, 

and homes. 
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